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Dear editors of The World Journal of Gastrointestinal Pathophysiology, 

 

On behalf of the authors of the case report entitled “Late onset pulmonary metastasis 

more than 10 years after primary sigmoid carcinoma” I send you this cover letter for 

our manuscript.  

 

There were no conflicts of interest in writing this case report. The final manuscript 

has been seen and approved by all authors. 

 

 

  

 


